WTD-65 Steering Column Recall - Fleet
Vehicles
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There have been quite a few questions about fleet vehicles impacted by the stop sale and
recall.

These cars need to be repaired at a Subaru retailer. If a retailer has accepted delivery of
one of these vehicles and the inspection shows that parts are needed, please contact:

Lisa Kuhn
Direct phone: 856-488-8530
Email: Ikuhn@subaru.com

Lisa will log in the VIN and retailer information so parts shipments can be scheduled along

with the other parts shipments.
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